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TINLIN 
 

Hi Guys, thank you for taking the time to chat to The New Roxette.  

Please can you sum up in a few words who are Tinlin?  

We’d describe it loosely as acoustic pop/rock/folk with close harmonies. Alex sings 

and plays guitar and Fender Rhodes. Rolf sings and plays guitar and mandolin. Jack 

plays percussion. 

  

Please tell our readers what you’ve have been up to recently? 

Just finished our new album ‘Shade of the Shadows’. Before that we were on a UK 

tour supporting Paul Carrack, and also did a support slot for bluegrass singer, Sarah 

Jarosz. 

  

What have you got planned for the rest of the year (e.g. 2012/2013)? 

Promoting our new album with a showcase gig at the Borderline in London on the 

15
th

 September. Also, another UK tour supporting Paul Carrack, which starts in 

October. 

  

You are performing at The Aylesbury Festival Weekender this summer, how do you 

feel about being invited to take part in this fantastic free annual event, and what 

can the audience expect from your set if they’ve not seen/heard of you before? 

We are really pleased to be able to take part in a great local event like this. We will 

be playing many new tunes from our latest album, as well as some old favourites 

(and yes, we do expect people to be singing along!). Also, Jack has added some new 

toys to his ever-expanding percussion section.  

  

What has been your most memorable (live-gig) moment so far? 

The most memorable moment so far must be being onstage with Paul Carrack while 

he was singing one of our songs. 

  

Please tell us something EXCLUSIVE, SECRET and/or of INTEREST about your band, 

which you don’t normally get to talk about in an interview!? 

Jack has an unhealthy interest in Bonsai trees. 

 

When you’re not performing live yourself, do you actually get much time to see 

other bands or artists perform? If so, (besides yourselves), is there anyone you can 

recommend our readers should also check out? 

We were privileged to be on the same bill as some great artists the other day at the 

Troubadour, Earl’s Court. Check our Chris Peck and the Family Tree if you get a 

chance. 

  

  



 
 

Do you have any celebrity friends/fans? 

We’ve already mentioned the legendary Paul Carrack, who we’ve been working with. 

But I was surprised to learn that Terminator star, Michael Biehn is one of our fans on 

Facebook. 

  

And finally, what is the best website address for your band, so our readers can join 

your mailing list etc? 

www.tinlinmusic.com 

  
Thanks once again for chatting to The New Roxette, and we look forward to 

seeing you perform live on Sunday 22 July (1.30pm), at the Aylesbury Festival 

Weekender. 

 

 

 


